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Date Monday 25 February 2019 
 
Following the Council’s “Additional Evidence and Information” consultation on the 

Submission editions of the Lancaster District Strategic Policies & Land Allocations 
Development Plan Document and Development Management Development Plan 
Document, the Council has re-considered the Inspector’s initial questions, which were 

first published on 5 September 2018, and concluded there are no further updates to be 
added to the Council response 3 October 2018 
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